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of small businesses who have no idea this burdensome requirement even exists, much less the 
extreme penalties they'll face for noncompliance. 

In a recent meeting with FinCEN representatives, we were told they aren't sure how 
many businesses this will impact, thus they won't really be able to track full compliance. We 
have hundreds of thousands of businesses in our states alone, and we are two of the smaller 
states. Additionally, they tell us they plan to be lenient and work with businesses, but that 
friendliness certainly isn't allowed for in the text of the law. 

We fully support rooting out terrorists and other bad actors, but we know they have a 
solid track record of not following the law. While well intentioned, this is just another burden 
placed on honest, hardworking, American citizens. Again, on behalf of all impacted small 
business owners in Alabama and Mississippi, who are simply trying to be successful in difficult 
economic times, we ask that you immediately pursue repealing the beneficial ownership 
information reporting requirements under the Corporate Transparency Act. Repealing this 
requirement is the best and right thing to do for our states and the rest of the country. 

Please contact either of our General Counsel, Mike Jones in Alabama, at (334) 353-7857 
or by email at mike.jones l@sos.alabama.gov, or Leigh Janous in Mississippi. at (601) 359-6318 
or by email at leigh.ianous@sos.ms.gov with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Wes Allen Michael Watson 
Alabama Secretary of State Mississippi Secretary of State 


